
Schultz, Adam 

7/17/2012 12:43:51 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL: RAM

Meredith,

Sorry we didn’t reconnect yesterday, and something came up so I had to miss the PRG this 
morning.

Give me a call at my desk when you get a chance - 415-703-2692.1 wanted to see if you were 
able to track down any info for me on the 6.8 MW biomass plant with Kiara Solar that I called 
about yesterday, and also discuss briefly the 35 MW of wind in RAM2.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.gov | www.cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 5:38 PM
To: Schultz, Adam
Subject: Re: CONFIDENTIAL: RAM
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Hi Adam,

Please call my cell when you get a chance.

Thanks!
Meredith

From: Schultz, Adam [mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.qovl
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 04:38 PM
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL: RAM

Meredith,

Give me a call when you get a chance- 415-703-2692

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.gov | www.cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com1
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 2:23 PM
To: Schultz, Adam
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: RAM

Adam,

SB GT&S 0324786

mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.qovl
mailto:Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.com1


In the attached, we are proposing to execute the green highlighted projects in the off-peak 
category. Our target for off-peak is 14 MW and there is also the provision allowing 20 MW 
more or less, which brings the total to 34 MW. We would like to execute the three wind 
projects, even though it brings the total to 35 MW given it results in the lowest cost option for 
customers.

Please let me know your thoughts.

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0324787


